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Dear (Name): 
 
 
Beginning Oct. 1, 2011, you will no longer receive cash assistance from the State of 

Michigan.  You have reached your lifetime limit for cash benefits and are no longer eligible. 

 

A social worker will be contacting you in the coming days to schedule an appointment to 

help you with: 

 Food assistance 

 Temporary rent assistance 

 Medicaid 

 Child care 

 Job placement programs 

 

If you have any questions on these programs or this notice, please call toll-free  

1-855-763-3677 (Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. – 5 p.m.), where expert caseworkers are 

available to assist you. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Terrence M. Beurer 
Deputy Director of Field Operations 
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